

21st June 2024 Summer Term Week 35

Our adventures at Steeton Primary School this week ...

Well it has actually happened...the sun came out to stay this week! Everything feels happy in the sunshine and it is such a pleasure to see children enjoying lunchtime playing and relaxing without escaping the showers.

It has been a short week as we were closed for Eid celebrations. We hope that everyone who celebrated had the opportunity to spend time with family and community.

You may have seen on X and Facebook that we have won a national award for our reading journey. Last weekend, myself and Miss Bingham travelled to Milton Keynes to collect The Harper Collins Author's Choice Award. Hannah Gold, author of The Last Bear, presented us with our award at the Reading for Pleasure Conference. The panel were complimentary of Steeton - and Mr. Shaw in particular - for our beautiful reading environments inside and out which allow children relaxing place to read. We are very proud. We have won a virtual visit from Hannah and £250 to spend on books. Y3 went to St. George's Hall on Tuesday. Miss Lafbery said that they had a fantastic time and she was proud of all the children. Children came back really thrilled with their trip - they learned about past musicians who played there, danced on the stage and even sat in Queen Elizabeth's seat. Miss Lafbery took a group of children to South Craven for a forensic science event on Wednesday. It inspired awe and wonder for all the children - seeing a bunsen burner made their eyes light up! Next week it is sports day and set to be a hot day. Please can you ensure that your child comes prepared on Thursday. They will need to be wearing sun cream. They will need to bring water and a hat too. The cricket field at Steeton does not offer much shade. Mr. Shaw has sent information and more will be coming via Ping. We look forward to welcoming you as a spectator next week. Please remember that smart watches are not allowed in school. They pose a safeguarding risk, as they can store images and video. Children should not wear them for school.

Please remember to make any outstanding payments for pupil offer - school trips - on Parent Pay.

Arthur Jefferson

Ruby Lockwood

Nathan Nithin

Aaira-Haleema Hanif Florence Drake

Ayaan Nawaz

Oscar Nicholson

Jamie Simpson

Sasha Ahmed

Luke Addy

Musa Shohaib

Diary Dates ...

24/06/24 - Year 5/6 football

24/06/24 - Netball tournament @

Carleton

25/06/24 - Y4 trip to St George's

Hall

26/06/24 - Y1/2 mini Olympics @

South Craven

27/06/24 - Sports Day at Steeton CC

27/06/24 - Year 6 Bake sale

28/06/24 - Holly Forest School









V SUPPORT

Thanks to your kind donations, we have already raised

towards our £5,000 goal.

The date is drawing near and we are all realising the enormity of the task in front of us! Governors are training hard - a group walked 24.42 miles last Saturday in preparation. If you can give just the smallest of amounts towards improving our children's environment outside then please click the link below.

Huge thanks to our parent governor, Drew Millward, who has produced the amazing artwork for our campaign!





https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/ Steeton Primary Play? utm term = Rze6bMN8w

